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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COSTA RICA FORWARDING THE TEXT OF FOOTNOTES TO DRAFT RESOLUTIONS 
“SUPPORT FOR THE ACTIVITIES OF THE INTER-AMERICAN DEFENSE BOARD” AND 
“DISARMAMENT AND NONPROLIFERATION IN THE HEMISPHERE”

PERMANENT MISSION OF COSTA RICA
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CROEA-010-022

The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Committee on Hemispheric Security and attaches hereto the texts of two footnotes, with the request that they appear in the draft resolutions on “Support for the Activities of the Inter-American Defense Board” and “Disarmament and Nonproliferation in the Hemisphere.”

In the first case the text should read: “While not being a party to the Inter-American Defense Board, Costa Rica supported this resolution for the sake of consensus”; in the second, “For the sake of consensus, Costa Rica accepted the designation Inter-American Defense Board, even though it is not in a position to issue instructions or mandates to that body, as it does not form part of it.”

The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Secretariat of the Committee on Hemispheric Security renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C. April 30, 2010
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